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Member News: TFMoran Helps NH 
Children Stay in School Amid the 
Pandemic

Bedford, NH - TFMoran has made another $5,000 
contribution to the New Hampshire Children’s Scholarship 
Fund to help families. TFMoran’s COO, Dylan Cruess 
presented the check to Kate Baker, Executive Director of 
Children’s Scholarship Fund New Hampshire, at the Bedford 
office on January 11th. This financial assistance is available 

to New Hampshire children of low- and moderate- income families to attend K-12 schools that best fit their 
needs. These scholarships can apply to private schools, out-of-district schools, and homeschooling, which 
make these options more financially available.

As a result of the pandemic, many CSF scholarship families are facing a new economic situation. CSF 
families may have lost a job or are now paying for childcare while classes have gone virtual or been cancelled 
altogether. These families earn an income of $48,000 or less, meaning they cannot afford to pay their school’s 
full tuition. But because of these unexpected circumstances, their children’s education is put in jeopardy.

About TFMoran: TFMoran, Inc. is one of the largest full-service engineering firms in New Hampshire, with offices 
in Bedford and Portsmouth. The firm’s services include: Civil, Structural, Traffic and Transportation Engineering, 
Land Surveying, Landscape Architecture, Environmental Permitting, Stormwater Monitoring, and Construction 
Support Services.


